
Pet Photo Contest
Submit your best “Pets at the Park” photo for the chance to

win a summer picnic prize basket perfect for those 

sunny days outside!

We can’t wait to see your paw-tastic photos! Questions? Contact
Administrative Specialist Sara Hill at shill@ottawacountyparksoh.org 

To enter, simply email your best “Pets at the Park”
outdoor photo to shill@ottawacountyparksoh.org by

July 25, and we’ll post them to Facebook for an online

vote! Include your pet’s name, age, and location of the

photo. Voting will take place July 29 and 30 via

Facebook Comment, with the winner announced on July

31. Prize pick-up will be at the Park District offices,

located at 770 SE Catawba Rd. in Port Clinton. 

There’s nothing better than time spent in the

outdoors - just ask your favorite furry friend! 
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